
NOTIFICATION REGARDING CHANGE IN SCHEDULE OF ADMISSION TO VARIOUS COURSES 

DURING 2012-13 

 

Payment through Axis Bank has been closed due to administrative reasons. It will re-open w.e.f 

25.06.2012 (Monday). However, the payment through University Cash Receipt will continue as 

usual. University Cash Receipt means payment at the Cash Counter of the University. The last date 

for submission of application forms for admission to the following courses has been extended from 

22.06.2012 & 29.06.2012 (as given in the Information Brochure 2012-13) to 04.07.2012 

(Wednesday): 

 

S. No.  Name of the Course 

i) MBA- 5 year 

ii) MBA – 2 Year 

iii) LLB (Hons) – 5 year 

iv) LLB (Hons) – 3 year (Morning/Evening) 

v). B. Pharmacy 

vi) MBA (Executive Weekend) 

vii) MHM/MTM 

viii) BHM/BTM & other Diploma Courses in Hotel & Tourism Management 

ix) M. Pharmacy 

x) MA/M.Sc./M.Com. including 5-year integrated courses and diploma courses other than 
Diploma in Foreign Languages 

 

The date of Entrance Test for admission to MBA – 2/5 year programmes has also been rescheduled 

to 13.07.2012 (Friday). The time of Entrance Test will remain unchanged.  

 

Registrar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


